
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

OFFICE OF 
INSPECTOR GENERAL APR 0·82019 

MEMORANDUM 


SUBJECT: Acceptance of Planned Corrective Action for Office oflnspector General 
Report No. 18-P-0080, EPA Needs to Evaluate the Impact ofthe Revised Agricultural 
Worker Protection Standard on Pesticide Exposure Incidents, Issued February 15, 2018 

FROM: Charles J. Sheehan, Acting Inspector General U3'S 

TO: Alexandra Dapolito Dunn, Assistant Administrator 
Office of Chemical Safety and Pollution Prevention 

Thank you for your February 25, 2019, response to the subject report. The report was issued with one 
unresolved recommendation. Your response adequately addressed our recommendation. 

We accept the agency's planned corrective action and milestone and consider the recommendation 
resolved. We will close the recommendation in the Office of Inspector General tracking system as of 
the date of this memorandum. You should track implementation of the corrective action in the U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency's Management Audit Tracking System until the action is completed. 

If you or your staff have any questions, please contact Kevin Christensen, Assistant Inspector General 
for Audit and Evaluation, at (202) 566-1007 or christensen.kevin@epa.gov; or Jeffrey Harris, Director, 
Taxies, Chemical Management and Pollution Prevention Directorate, at (202) 566-0831 or 
harris.jeffrey@epa. gov. 

cc: 	 Janet Weiner, Audit Follow-Up Coordinator, Office of Chemical Safety and Pollution Prevention 
Kevin Christensen, Assistant lnspector General for Audit and Evaluation 
Richard Eyermann, Deputy Assistant Inspector General for Audit and Evaluation 
Christine El-Zoghbi, Deputy Assistant Inspector General for Audit and Evaluation 
Jeffrey Harris, Director, Taxies, Chemical Management and Pollution Prevention Directorate, 

Office of Inspector General 
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